John Day River Steelhead: Lost in the Columbia  
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PIT detections in the Columbia River migration corridor suggest that wild John Day steelhead return to Bonneville Dam in more than sufficient numbers.  However, less than half of them get detected returning to the John Day.  Over half of our steelhead miss the mouth of the John Day and are detected going over McNary Dam, never to be heard from again.  These fish rarely show up at PIT detectors on other spawning tributaries.   They are lost in the Columbia.  We have no idea why this occurs and plan to solicit information from Conference attendees on where we should begin to look for answers.

